2012 Betty Miller Photo Contest Submission Deadline: November 1

Please submit entries for the annual photo contest that is named in honor of our Past President and hybridizer Betty Miller. Sylvia Seymour has again kindly consented to be chairperson.

Categories:

- 1) Large flowers
- 2) Doubles
- 3) Unusual forms and spiders
- 4) Landscapes and clumps
- 5) Hybridizers' 2012 seedlings

Prizes:

- 1) First Place, each category \$25.00
- 2) Grand Prize, \$50.00

Photo Contest Rules:

- 1) Two entries per category per person.
- 2) Flower name and category identified on back of photo.
- 3) 4" x 6" photos prints only. No jpegs.
- 4) No additional enhancements, borders, or backgrounds added to the photo.
- 5) Submit entries to Sylvia Seymour by November 1. (Note: Sylvia is attending our October 13 meeting, so you could submit your entries then).
- 6) Members will judge photos by popular ballot at the November Banquet.
- 7) Members will vote to select the Grand Prize winner.

Submit photos to: Sylvia Seymour 1722 West 59th Street Davenport, IA 52806